
A P P R E N T I C E S H I P  A N D 
C A R E E R  D E V E L O P M E N T  W E E K

STUDENTS, FACULTY AND STAFF:
Do you have a vision for your future or next career? Enter our 
VISION BOARD CONTEST to share your vision with the world! 

Each participant will receive a "I HAVE A VISION" T-Shirt and a 
grand prize winner will be selected for a $100 cash prize. 

All submissions must be in digital format. Submissions will be accepted starting at 12:01 am 
on Monday, November 8th until 12 midnight on Wednesday, November 17, 2021.

Vision Board 
Contest
NOVEMBER 8 - 18, 2021
OPEN TO STUDENTS, FACULTY, AND STAFF

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Visit the Apprenticeship and Career Development week page on the WCC 
Career Services website for more information and to view a sample Vision Board: 
waynecc.edu/career-services

CONTACT: 
Elvira Johnson, Director of Career Development | Wayne Community College
919-739-7005 | edjohnson@waynecc.edu

3000 Wayne Memorial Drive | Goldsboro | 919-735-5151 | waynecc.edu

Wayne Community College encourages persons with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. If you anticipate needing accommodation or have questions about access, please contact 
the Disability Services Counselor at 919-739-6729. Please allow sufficient time to arrange accommodation.


